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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to introduce myself to you as the new House Leader of Seacole for this 

academic year. It is an honour to be given the opportunity to lead Seacole House 

with a clear emphasis on raising standards, driving progress and attainment and 

helping your child be as successful at MCA as they can possibly be.  

At the heart of my role is the belief that every young person deserves to be seen, 

heard and supported in becoming the very best version of themselves during their 

time at MCA. I am looking forward to being able to do this as House Leader and 

alongside Mrs Chaplin, Seacole’s Student Support Officer, who will continue the 

fantastic job with our students and help continue to build and sustain the Seacole 

ethos. There is also an excellent team of tutors assigned to Seacole House, who are 

dedicated to giving the support needed to help our students succeed. These tutors 

will remain your child’s first point of contact should you have any concerns or 

queries.  

I am a proactive individual who thrives on challenge, and I am passionate about 

creating opportunities for students to build confidence, feel included, and achieve 

their goals. I believe in fostering a collaborative environment where students, staff 

and families work together in a shared commitment to student success.  

There are high aspirations already in place in Seacole house and are here to 

support, challenge and nurture your child to reach their full potential. I am internally 

grateful for the extremely hard work and unconditional support Mr Burt has put into 

Seacole house over the years, leaving Seacole in the best possible position.  I am 

extremely proud to become a part of the pastoral team and will endeavour to ensure 

the students give their best efforts in every school day whilst having the best 

experiences during their time at Mildenhall College Academy.  

In Seacole house we remain the following: spirited, encouraging, ambitious, caring, 

optimistic, leaders and equal. These are the qualities we are hoping to develop in 

your child once they have finished their MCA journey, so they can contribute 

positively to the wider community.  I endeavour to ensure students are proud of their 

accomplishments and will look back at their time at Mildenhall College Academy with 

some amazing memories.  
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I am very much looking forward to working closely with you and your families to help 

support your child through this next chapter at MCA. I am here to help navigate 

challenges, offer encouragement and ensure that your child feels safe, respected 

and motivated every step of the way. I am extremely excited to start this journey, and 

to work with your child at MCA. Should you have any questions or queries, please do 

not hesitate to get in touch via email: daniel.weeks@attrust.org.uk 

Best wishes, 

Mr Daniel Weeks 

House Leader – Seacole   
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